
Clarification regarding Circulation of Draft Form 9-C of GST Audit on Social Media 

 

Dated : 5th April, 2018 

 

This is to inform that ICAI is drafting a format for GST audit (Form 9C) for submission to the 

Government for their consideration. The same is proposed to be submitted by April, 2018 and what is 

moving on what’s up or Social Media is not the proposed one. 

 

Secretary 

Indirect Taxes Committee 


